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General Rules 

Middle school FFA contests are held on Monday of the State FFA Convention. 

Pre-registration for middle school contests is required by May 1.   

Individuals competing in events must be FFA members enrolled in a middle school agriculture education 

course during the current school year.  They must be considered active members.  An active member 

shall be considered in good standing when: 

 1.  The member attends local chapter meetings with reasonable regularity. 

 2. The member shows an interest in, and takes part in the activities of the chapter. 

 3. The member pays dues annually. 

The state winning team will receive a plaque and recognition during the State FFA Convention.  The top 

scoring individual will also receive recognition at the session.  Any other awards are at the discretion of 

the FFA Foundation Board. 

Once a student has competed and won a middle school contest, whether it be individual or team, at the 

state level, they will not be allowed to participate in that event again. 

FFA advisors are not allowed to visit a site unless they are acting in an official capacity in conducting the 

event. 

The use of any communication device during an FFA contest is prohibited.  Cellular phones and other 

devices must be turned off during the contest.  Any use of these devices shall be grounds for 

disqualification from the contest. 

 

 

 

 

 


